
 
           

         
 

      
                 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

The summer is here and the majority of our formal assessments are over, only Year 1 Phonics to go; so well 

done to all of our Year 6s and Year 2s!  

As you will see in this edition of our newsletter in spite of the assessments life still went on as normal at  

Daubeney. 

I must firstly say congratulations to Mr Reece and our Year 4 & 5 footballers for their endeavours at the John 

Larter Cup (see article below).  

You will see that we are preparing future sports stars as well as the next generation of engineers with our Year 

2s creating their own cars and our Year 5s exploring mechanisms such as pulleys, cams and levers.  

Not only are our Year 5s developing their engineering skills, theyõre also sharing their knowledge and skills to 

help our Year 4s become even better writers.  

On this, the last day of term we are enjoying the sunshine and our non -uniform day, and we look forward to our 

end of term cake sale delivered by our outstanding Friends of Daubeney.  

As we prepare for the upcoming half -term I encourage you and your family to take advantage of the many   

places to visit in our locality for free during the holiday such as parks, museums and art galleries.  

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 5 th  June for the final half -term which will be action packed as  

always! As per usual please visit our website for a comprehensive overview of all calendar dates and upcoming 

events here at Daubeney, and thank you for your on -going support ð everything that we do here would not be 

possible without it.                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Gregory Logan                                                                                                                                                           

Head of School  

D a u b e n e y  N e w s  
26th May 2017  

 
           

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

Daubeney's young football side were 

victorious at the John Larter Cup,              

coming away as the primary school cup 

winners for 2017.  

Daubeney won all five of their group 

games before going on to win their                    

semi -final and final to lift the cup.  

This prestigious cup has been running 

for more than 20 years and Mr Larter 

said the cup had been won by some       

fantastic school sides in the past.  

Mr Reece said, ñDaubeney are very  

honoured to have won such a                             

competition and they will be doing all 

they can to retain the cup next year.ò 

Well done Daubeney!  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fupload.wikimedia.org%2Fwikipedia%2Fcommons%2Fthumb%2F0%2F0e%2FThe_Guardian.svg%2F1280px-The_Guardian.svg.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcommons.wikimedia.org%2Fwiki%2FFile%3AThe_Guardian.svg&docid=bDj1Ub7j94fR
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fupload.wikimedia.org%2Fwikipedia%2Fcommons%2Fthumb%2F0%2F0e%2FThe_Guardian.svg%2F1280px-The_Guardian.svg.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcommons.wikimedia.org%2Fwiki%2FFile%3AThe_Guardian.svg&docid=bDj1Ub7j94fR
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The children learnt about the different                   
mechanisms i.e. pulleys, cams and               
levers.    
They carried out their own research to 
identify which mechanism was preferred 
and then using that information they                
designed a detailed plan of the mechanism 
they were going to create.  
  

In D and T Year 2 have been designing and                     
making their very own toy cars. They first               
designed their car and made the body using 
cardboard. Year 2 then attached the axle to the 
wheels.  
 
When Year 2 had finished                                                               
constructing their cars                                                                
they had an opportunity                                                                     
to race them.                                                               
Can you guess who won?  

The children in 5M welcomed the exciting young 
writers from 4S and had a chance to read their 
stories. The main focus of the session was to 
evaluate how well the year 4S children were 
writing and help them to improve by giving             
positive criticism.  

�:�H�·�U�H���M�X�P�S�L�Q�J���R�Q��
the bridge like 
The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff.  

Look, I can jump 
really high.  �:�H�·�U�H���E�X�L�O�G�L�Q�J���D��

country house.  

Nursery have been enjoying the lovely, warm, sunny weather 

outside. We have been playing in the nursery playground and 

taking every opportunity to practice our running, jumping, 

balancing and riding skills.  


